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Submission: There should be no further amalgamation of councils. City of Sydney Council is already very large and has enough 
to focus on. 
Being able to attract the right calibre of people to run a council any larger than this will be extremely difficult and it should be 
left how it is. 
The City of Sydney Council generally does a good job and has significant projects underway for the foreseeable future. These 
should be allowed to complete before any administrative disruption is imposed. 
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